
Board of Supervisors
County of San Mateo

Memo
To: Members, Board of Supervisors

From: Rich Gordon7~
Date: June 13,2006
Re: Appointments to the Resource Conservation District

RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that T. J. Glauthier be appointed to the Resource Conservation District.
Mr. G~authier is recommendedto the vacant position that ends November 30, 2008.

BACKGROUND;

The Resource Conservation District’s mission is to help people protect, conserve, and restore
natural resources through information, education, and technical assistance programs by
working with private landowners.

The Resource Conservation District is authorized at five members. Currently there is one
vacancy. This vacancy was advertised and I conducted interviews with the two applicants. I
am recommending the appointment of the following individual:

T. J Glauthier is currently employed at TJG Energy Associates, an energy consulting firm in
Moss Beach. He was previously President and CEO of the Electricity Innovation Institute in
Palo Alto, and also served as the Associate Director for Natural Resources, Energy and
Science in the Executive Office of the President at the White House. Mr. Glauthier is also a
graduate of the Harvard Business School MBA program

We believe that Mr. Glauthier’s impressive experience make him an excellent addition to the
Resource Conservation District board.


